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Traffic Advisory

Closures for 1-25/Missouri Avenue Project
Las Cruces, NM

Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and FNF Construction
announce upcoming road closures in Las Cruces.

Due to recent inclement weather, a subcontractor was unable to complete the electrical line
crossing over Triviz Drive. FNF and subcontractor Bixby Electrical will close Triviz Drive at
the intersections of Johns Street and E. Idaho Avenue on Thursday, October 8 from 9:00 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. in order to finish this part of the project.

On Friday, October 9, the north leg of Don Roser Drive between Missouri Avenue and E. Idaho
Avenue will be closed from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for line crossing. Detour signs will be posted.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

The NMDOT and FNF will hold their next public meeting about the project on Wednesday
October 28, 2015 at the NMDOT Complex located at 750 N. Solano in Las Cruces at 6:00 p.m.

ittt
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project

Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoysa@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575)
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us .
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